
Village of Frankfort 

Notice of Public Hearing 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Village of Frankfort will hold a PUBLIC 

HEARING on Monday July 10, 2023 at 6:30 pm in the Municipal 

Conference room at 20 N Main St, to consider the proposed 2024 

Village Budget.  The proposed budget is available for public inspection 

in the Administrative office of the Village Municipal Building during 

business hours of Monday, Wednesday and Friday from 10:00 am to 

3:00 pm.   


